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April 10,2009 

Office of the Attorney General 
State of New Hampshire 
33 Capitol Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Delivery Via UPS Tracking No. lZ2679200398617987 

RE: Notification of Data Security Breach Incident 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

This letter is being sent in accordance with New Hampshire law to inform your office 
that our company recently suffered an unauthorized computer intrusion into one of our 
databases, which potentially exposed a combination of one or more of the following 
types of personal information to unauthorized individuals: name; credit card number. 

Approximately 1 (one) New Hampshire resident will be receiving a notice letter which 
was sent on April 10, 2009. Should you have any additional questions, you may contact 
me directly at 415-255-9499 x587. 

Sincerely, 

Shari Kurita 
Assistant Director 
Immigrant Legal Resource Center 


